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For Immediate Release 

July 11th, 2025   City of Rensselaer Street Department  

     Notice of N. College Closure/Reopening 

The necessary utility repairs have been completed, and the road has officially reopened. We 

encourage drivers to continue using caution while traveling on N. College, as the paving crew 

will be resurfacing the remaining section soon. Thank you for your patience and understanding 

as we worked to complete these essential repairs. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Street Department at (219) 866-7833. 


